
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduction…  
October was a busy 
month in Grade 1! 
Between trips, 
Thanksgiving, Pumpkin 
Day, Empathy Day, 
and Pledge Day, we 
were able to fit in some 
learning as well!  
 
In English Language, 
we spend Tuesday 
mornings reading 
online at kidsa-z.com. 
Most of the students 
have leveled up at 
least once already as 
they work hard on 
improving their English 
reading skills. We 
began our spelling 
lessons and had our 
first practice quiz. 
Additionally, we spent 
much time learning 
and practicing our text 
and song for Pledge 
Day. 
 
In Mathematics, we 
finished the first part of 
counting by learning to 

skip count by 2’s, 5’s, 
and 10’s. We have 
started to learning 
about fact families in 
addition and 
subtraction. 
 
In Social Studies, we 
learned about 
ourselves and what 
makes up special. The 
students completed a 
project in which they 
each made a poster 
to show what makes 
them special and then 
presented it to the 
class. The students that 
completed this project 
all did a fantastic job 
with their posters 
(some were very 
creative!) and 
presenting in English.  
 
In Science, we 
completed our study 
of the seasons and 
weather.  We have 
begun to learn about 
the 5 senses (touch, 
sight, sound, taste, 
smell).  

 
In Art, we continued 
our learning about art 
from China. We 
painted watercolor Koi 
fish and started to 
make our Chinese 
dragons. We also 
colored some 
pumpkin pictures on 
Pumpkin Day! 

Happy October!  
   
Ms. Sue Conner 

IMPORTANT 
DATES: 

 
November: 
8 – Parent Meeting 
11 – Independence 
Day – no school 
12 – No school 
25 – Patriotic Eve 
begins 

 
 



 
 

  

  

  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 


